
CRC Nature Walk  
at Okehocking Preserve 
Features Talk on Photography  
Wine and Cheese  
 
About 20 CRC members and community members gathered November 9 for a photography       

nature walk, organized by the CRC Education and Outreach Committee.  Photographer Andy   

Shelter talked about "the golden hour" in photography - that time of day when the sun is setting 

(or rising) when the quality of light is rich and the shadows create interest.  Participants hiked 

around Willistown Township’s Okehocking Preserve for about 90 minutes, taking photos and    

asking questions as they walked.   

“Andy stressed the im-

portance of choosing the best 

photos (from those we've al-

ready taken) as much 

as taking the best photos in 

the first place,” said CRC 

Board and Education and Out-

reach Member Beth Mur-

ray.  After the hike, wine and 

cheese was served at the CRC 

office.  “Most people stuck 

around and got to know one 

another,” said Beth.  “It was a 

good opportunity for folks to 

learn about CRC and the work 

we do.   


